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August 3, 2018 

Dear Vietnam Red Warriors, 

On September 23, 2017, we started accepting registrations for our reunion 

next month in Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  We have been very busy planning 

and working on the many details that are required to host this biannual 

gathering of Vietnam Red Warriors. 

In one month, we will conduct the opening ceremonies for what promises to 

be another memorable event in the lives of the 1/12
th

 Infantry veterans who 

answered our nation’s call to service five decades ago.  We hold these 

reunions because we must never forget what we did, together, and to renew 

relationships that began as “buddies”, turned into brothers-in-arms, and have 

grown over the years into a deep love for one another. 

It saddens me to remind you that we have lost several of our brothers since 

our last reunion.  We all are very much aware that Father Time will continue 

to make it exceedingly difficult for us to travel long distances and this is the 

“last call” for your presence at our 2018 family reunion. 

The last call to reserve a hotel room under our room-block guarantee is 

August 10, 2018 - exactly one week from today.  The last call to register to 

attend the reunion is August 25 - three weeks from today.  Please do not miss 

out on this wonderful opportunity to reunite with your fellow Red Warriors. 

  

http://embassysuites.hilton.com/en/es/groups/personalized/M/MKEMBES-RW3-20180903/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG
http://www.redwarriors.us/_reunion2018/2018_Red_Warriors_Reunion_Registration_Form.pdf
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As we have done in the previous three reunions, we will solicit your 

preferences for the site of future reunions so please give some thought to 

when and where you would like to reconvene for our 2020 gathering of Red 

Warriors. 

I wish to express my gratitude to the Red Warriors Vietnam Association 

Board of Directors for their work on the reunion.  I reserve a very special 

“Thank You” to our reunion host site coordinators, Kathy and Dennis Witt.  

They have prepared a very comprehensive list of things to do and places to 

visit in and around Milwaukee.  Please click on this link to download the list 

to your computer, tablet, or smartphone. 

I am looking forward to greeting each and every one of you in Brookfield, 

Wisconsin. 

Safe travels, 

Herb Taylor 

http://www.redwarriors.us/_reunion2018/Message%20from%20Kathy%20and%20Dennis%20Witt.pdf

